The Jersey Society of Chartered and Certified Accountants is hosting its Annual CPD Conference
2023 on 13 October.

Amanda Reilly, Director at Ogier Regulatory Consulting, is delighted to be speaking at the
conference sharing a regulatory update and participating in a facilitated Q&A session.

Get in touch if you attend the event and would like to discuss the matters discussed by Amanda.



